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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

City Manager Sharon Lynn announced today that Chairman Preston A. Littleton, Jr. has 

postponed the Planning Commission Regular Meeting which was to be held at 6:30 p.m. 

on Friday, October 10, 2014 to Friday, October 31, 2014 at 12:30 p.m..  The meeting was 

rescheduled due to scheduling conflicts. 

 

 

 

 

      Sharon Lynn 

      City Manager 
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